£ . Re: R: Very urgent meeting
Alex Velasco
Sent: Wednesday, January 14, 2015 at 7:17 PM

To: Giancarlo Russo
Cc: Marco Bettini; Daniele Milan; m.bettini@hackingteam.it

Thanks to Daniele for being available.
Eric Chuang wanted to talk to us together. Wanted clarification on exploit training. After talk he has decided to renew for 3 years.

But shortly after our call John called back. Happy Eric agreed but worried about training. He needs his new people trained soon. But knows that contract will not be signed
before his need. Wants to know if we are willing to do the basic training before contract ? I've already reserved 1st week of March. Since new guys arrive early February.

Can we do this?

Alex Velasco
Key Account Manager

Hacking Team
Milan Singapore Washington DC
www.hackingteam.com



